
 

 

 
 
  
 

 

                       05.12.2020 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

An official ‘What’s App’ Group of the Teachers of 
our college will be opened shortly for uploading the 
official notice, circulars etc. All of our teachers are 
requested to keep watch to the matter and send 
their what’s app no. to the undersigned, If their 
name is not appeared in the said app. 
 

  
 
 
 

Principal  
             M.M.C. College  
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